
  
  

City of Detroit  

Detroit City Council  
  

FROM THE DESK OF   

Mary Waters, Member At-Large   

2 Woodward Avenue, Suite 1340 Detroit, MI 48226  

_________________________________________________________________ 

 

TO: William C. McConico, Chief Judge, 36th District Court 

THROUGH: Mary Sheffield, City Council President  

FROM: Mary Waters, Councilmember, At-Large 

RE: Questions on 36th District Court’s FY 2024 Budget 
 

 What is driving the YoY decrease in staff costs when we know that the 36th District Court is the 

busiest in the state and staffing levels are remaining consistent? 

 What costs are included in the decrease of Court Operating costs?  

 Why are court administration costs decreasing YoY but are projected to increase in future years? 

 

 

 
 


